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Spaceport – Tuesday 7th March 2016 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

As part of our topic this term, Year 1 will be visiting Spaceport to help us gain an 

understanding of space travel and the Solar System. We will be taking part in a rocket 

launching workshop as well as exploring many of the interactive exhibitions on display. This 

will help us to develop an understanding of life as an astronaut and support our learning about 

Space.  

 

To ensure that we make the most of our day the children will need to be in school for 

8.30am and should be back for 3.15pm.  
 

As your child is entitled to a universal free school meal the school can provide a packed lunch 

but please would you inform us on the slip below or by emailing the school office by 

Wednesday 1st March 2016. If you do not wish the school to provide a packed lunch, then 

please can you provide this with a drink in a plastic bag that can be thrown away. No glass 

bottles or fizzy drinks please.  

 

The children will need to wear their school uniform and suitable footwear. As there is a short 

walk from the coach the children will need to wear a suitable coat for the weather on the 

day.  

 

The cost of the visit is £16.50 in total, £10.00 to cover the travel costs and £6.50 for the 

activities at Spaceport. As you know, we always ask for a voluntary contribution to help 

offset the cost of transport and admission fees. Unfortunately, if this voluntary contribution 

is not forthcoming then the visit will not be able to take place. 

 

We are all looking forward to this great experience.  

 

Please complete the permission slip below and return to school with the appropriate money by 

3rd March 2017 or pay and grant permission on ParentmailPMX. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss C Robinson 

Class Teacher 
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Spaceport – Year 1 – Tuesday 7th March 2017 

 

I give permission for my child ____________________________________________ 

 to take part in the visit to Spaceport on Tuesday 7th March 2017 and enclose a voluntary 

contribution of £16.50 to cover the cost. 

 

Please delete as appropriate –  

I will be providing my child with a packed lunch/ I would like school to provide a packed lunch 

for my child. 

 

Signed ______________________________ Parent/Carer 
 
 
 
 

 


